WHAP; Hopewell, Virginia; 1340 kc/s:

=
w P.O. BOX 621, HOPEWELL, VIRGINIA 23860 PHONE 703-458-8518

January 19, 1971
Dear Mr. Sampson,

Please let me apologize for not answering your letter
sooner, I'm afraid I never saw the first one, but here's
your answer to the second one, anyway. My name is Bob Ratch-
ford (air name is Bob Lee) and I am the music director of
WHAP. We don't have a full-time engineer and since I usually
open the non-personal mail, I was the one to see your letter.

I was especially interested in it because I used to live
just twenty miles from Winston, in Mocksville. My father was
the minister of the Presbyterian church there for about five
years.,

We haven't printed any coverage maps in quite a while,
as you can see, but I did include one of our music surveys,
since music is my main interest around here.

I hope this is sufficient confirmation, and keep listening
to HAPPY RADIO; we're 24 hours a day now!

Sincerely,

Beb Mclkf»«

Bob Ratchford



